
 

 
 
29th March 2019 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 

LC DIST Re-brief Briefing 
 
Following the serious incident on Godinton substation in Kent on 20th December we are writing to all those businesses 
who sponsor staff with the Sentinel competences that permit entry into electrical distribution buildings. The incident has 
already been covered in two safety bulletins but there is important new learning which we have decided must be re-
briefed to everyone with the following competences: 
 
• Level C DIST,  
• Level B DIST (ACi, ACi+DCi),  
• Level A DIST 
 
Once the people that you primary sponsor have had the re-brief (in person, not by just distributing the written material) 
you will need to update the profiles of all those with the relevant Sentinel competences. 
 
The LC DIST Re-brief materials are available on Safety Central. 

 

 

If you have any questions on how to add the event to the profile, please contact: 
Sentinel Helpdesk on 0330 726 2222 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Ellen Wintle        
Chief Mechanical & Electrical Engineer  
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